NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing during their regular meeting on September 20, 2022 to consider an application for a vacation of a public utility easement along the side and rear lot lines of lot 11 of Uintah Highlands No. 6. The meeting will begin at 10:00 AM and will be held in the commission chambers located on the first floor of the Weber Center, 2380 Ogden UT 84401.
